Subject: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Tue, 23 Feb 2010 21:19:47 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

The next collaboration meeting is coming up. Of course, there will be a computing session on
Monday the 8th, starting at 14:00 hours. So, .... contributions! | only collected a few so far, but |
am sure there will be many more. So let me know if you want to give a talk (title, timeslot), but
not later than Friday the 5th.

Greetings

Johan.
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